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Learn with your child session

On Tuesday 26th November, Mrs Behan hosted a ‘Learn with your child 
session’ with a focus on Maths for Early Years and Key Stage 1.
Mrs Behan shared our how we teach early Maths in school, and how 
important it is that our children know and remember number facts 
from an early age. Parents and their children played games that 
encouraged counting forwards and backwards, adding small numbers 
quickly and recognising small amounts without counting (called 
subitising).

At Red Lane, we pay for pupils 
access to Numbots at home.  

Numbots helps children to practise 
addition and subtraction and goes 
at their pace.  Use your child’s 
Purple Mash log in to access at

https://play.numbots.com/#/account/
school-login/22516

Play Numbots

Maths

Our next workshop is for KS2 parents and children on 
Tuesday 3rd December at 9am.  

Book your place with your child’s teacher.

Our Maths leads are Mrs Behan and Miss Taylor

How can I help at home?

Board games and dot-to-dots are 
brilliant for practising number 

recognition and counting on and back.

Please access White Rose Home 
Learning page for age and topic 

specific videos.
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-

resources/maths/home-learning

Please let us know if you would 
additional practice packs to do at 
home.  We can print them for you!

Play board games

White Rose videos

White Rose packs

https://play.numbots.com/#/account/school-login/22516
https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-resources/maths/home-learning

